FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
The council's purchased shares in the Lothbury Property Trust Fund- can the council give details of the date(s) of 

The Council holds some of the information you have asked for.


(i) each acquisition, 
03/04/2018

02/07/2018

(ii) the purchase price paid, 
03/04/2018 £1,701,214,39

02/07/2018 £1,591,118.42

(iii) the sale value at date of purchase, 
We have not retained this information.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

(iv) the total asset value of the fund at the time of each acquisition, 
The Net Asset Value (NAV) is as at quarter end so the nearest dates are 

31/03/2018 £1,700,724,513.45

30/06/2018 £1,737,651,987.22


(v) the sale value of the council's acquisitions as of 29th February 2024 and 31 March 2024?
We receive valuations for our units on a monthly basis.

· The Net Asset Value (NAV) of the Council’s units at 29th February 2024 was £2,445,425.71

· We haven’t as yet received the valuation as at 31 March 2024. Again, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
